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The Saskatoon North Partnership for Growth (P4G) reminds residents in the Rural 
Municipality of Corman Park, the Cities of Saskatoon, Warman, and Martensville, and 
the Town of Osler to attend the open house for the Regional Plan (Plan) on Tuesday, 
January 24, 2017. 

The goal of the Plan, expected to be completed in April 2017, is to ensure that each of 
the five partnering municipalities can benefit from growth opportunities, increase 
efficiencies, and reduce costs by working together.  The Plan will consist of land use, 
transportation and servicing plans, outline the strategies needed for implementation, 
and propose new governance and administrative structures for the region. 

OPEN HOUSE:  P4G Regional Plan 
Tuesday, January 24, 2017 
Come and Go - 1 p.m. to 4 p.m. and 5 p.m. to 8 p.m. 
Overviews - 2 p.m. and 6 p.m. 
Wanuskewin Heritage Park Visitor Centre 
Penner Road, East of Wanuskewin Road, RM of Corman Park 

This P4G event is a follow up to the engagement from February 2016 and will be 
presenting: 

• the revised land use concept map and the updated land use category 
descriptions; 

• the Green Network Study Area (formerly known as the Conservation and 
Drainage Areas); and 

• the proposed governance model. 

The Consultant from O2 Planning + Design, representatives from the partner 
municipalities, as well as the Saskatoon Regional Economic Development Authority 
(SREDA), will be in attendance. 



If you are unable to attend the open house, please visit www.partnershipforgrowth.ca on 
or after January 24, 2017, to review the open house materials and provide your 
comments.  Online comments can be provided until February 24, 2017.     

For more Saskatoon North Partnership for Growth (P4G) Announcements and News 
Releases, visit www.partnershipforgrowth.ca, or connect with the Saskatoon North 
Partnership for Growth on Twitter and Facebook. 
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